
Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your support during this challenging period. We are doing everything we can to make 

sure that the children are safe in school. We are also protecting our staff by following very strict 

social distancing guidance and adhering to all hygiene strategies issued by PHE. 

If you are a Key Worker and your child is coming to school for care, please help us by following the 

social distancing guidance at drop-off and pick-up times. Please make sure that your child has 

washed their hands before leaving home and that they do this again as soon as they return from the 

school setting. During the day, regular hand-washing will take place. We also ask that clothes worn 

in school, are washed every day, in line with PHE guidance. Please follow this guidance very 

carefully so that every child is kept safe, families are protected, and the school workforce is not 

exposed to unnecessary risk. 

When in school, we will talk to the children about Social Distancing and it would be useful if you 

could explain this in age-appropriate terms at home. 

Thank you for your support. The children are happy and well-cared for in school and even the 

weather has been on our side this week! 

Best wishes 

Mrs Galloway 

 


